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Media Release 

 
Melanie Hall 

 
 

Staff at the Royal United Hospital Bath NHS Trust have been saddened to hear the tragic 
news concerning Melanie Hall. Many staff at the hospital were friends with Melanie and 
also with Pat, her mother, who worked here until earlier this year.    We send our 
heart felt condolences to Pat and to her family at this very difficult time. 
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